
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
November 2018 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
At Banks Road, we see ourselves as very much a community school and consider part of 
our role is to support our pupils to feel part of the local community. 
 
This community focus enables us to: 

 Enhance the learning opportunities we offer the children (including having visitors in 

school) 

 Enable us to get out and about in the local community and get involved in 

community events 

 Teach the children life skills for example: road safety,  

 Raise awareness of others less fortunate than themselves. 

In order to improve our work we would like your feedback on the following: 
 

1) What community organisations are you aware that the school already works with? 

 
 
 

 

2) Are there any community organisations you feel that the school should make or 

strengthen links with? 

 

 

 

 

3) Do you or other people in your family have a skill or particular knowledge you would be 

willing to share with the children? If so please give details below. 

 
 
 

 
Please continue overleaf if necessary.  Please return your completed form to the school 
office by Friday 23rd November. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Voce 


